Employee spotlight: Alicia Carter

I was born and raised right here in Bowling Green, KY. I graduated from Greenwood High School in 2001 and the next year I married my best friend, Greg! We have three children. Wesley (22), Tanner (19), and Hayley (17). I have done a wide range of things for work including: being a florist for 12 years (2 of which was owning my own business), DSD Manager of a grocery store, health insurance referral and claims customer service agent, leasing agent for a rental company, and now I am here at Massey Springs.

Some of my favorite things to do are taking walks, going to the lake and/or beach, doing monthly adventures with my family, cooking, and finding a good deal! I love to be outside whenever possible so I spend much of my time off outside doing something.

I truly believe that God brought me here and I can not wait to see how this chapter of my life plays out with each of you!



Employee Spotlight: Ashleigh Jaggers

I was raised in Franklin, KY and graduated from Franklin-Simpson High School, go Wildcats! I have been with my husband Curtis for 17 years and we have three beautiful children. Gabe (17), Khloie (15), and Connor (12). For the last 5 years I have been working from home doing medical and life insurance authorizations and referrals. While I have enjoyed being home with my family, it was time for a change. On my days off I enjoy spending time with my family, reading, cooking, and enjoying the sunshine. I am so excited to make new friendships and learn about each and everyone of you all within this wonderful community at Massey Springs. I hope to make days here a little brighter and I am always open for suggestions or feedback.



9:30am

MASSEY SPRINGS NEWSLETTER JUNE 2025

Upcoming Events

June 2nd Lunch outing to Melissa's Cafe June 10th Singing Seniors @2pm June 6th Walker Wash @1:30pm June 13th Father's Day Fishing Trip @9:30am June 18th Scam Seminar @2pm June 24th Corvette Museum Outing @

June 24th Singing Seniors @2pm June 27th Singing with Carolina Rose @2pm

Monthly Summary

Last month was full of fun! We celebrated the KY Derby, Cinco De Mayo and had our annual Mother's Day Tea. We had several food trucks come to our facility and had many different outings. We also would like to thank everyone who donated items for our Rummage Sale.

Thanks to you all we were able to raise over \$1600 for the Alzheimer's Association.

Contact

Ashleigh Jaggers

Ashleigh@masseyspringssrliving.com

Birthdays

Charles Jessen 6/1